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These changes are critical to ensuring access for all is met.   

 

Point 1: As the restrictions begin to ease, businesses need to ensure that they are 

complying with the regulations and have access for disabled people and to allow 

them to ease back into society as we navigate our way through new ways of living.   

 

 

 

Point 2:  Due to Covid-19 restrictions, some elements of going to a shop are quite 

restrictive for people and would mean the use of public transport and at times that 

can be problematic for them. Through ensuring that they are able to access priority 

delivery schemes through the supermarkets along with other people.   

 

 

Point 3: To have a lead within the Welsh Govt will better represent disabled people 

across society better and ensure that policies that are implemented are made 

accessible for everyone.  

This will allow people who have a disability/visual impairment to have equal access to 

information and letters/content sent by the Welsh Govt. 
 


